



For more information
email Dr. Paul Criss and
paul.criss@BaptistU.edu.

ONE-ON-ONE
TUTORING 

Baptist University is committed to building a diverse health care system. Baptist University,

along with Baptist Memorial Health Care, is building community programming designed to

build success in our Mid-South and surrounding area youth. 

Visit https://www.baptistu.edu/BaptistUHealthCORE for more info. 

Interested in health care and health sciences studies
Find one-on-one tutoring beneficial
Work with a current BHSU student to master an
area of study
Zoom sessions available for tutoring

For High School students:
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